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To:
Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
621 Woodland Square Loop SE
Lacey, WA 98503

RE: Docket UE-231031 Puget Sound Energyâ€™s Electric Tariff Revision

Net metering allows for a fair exchange to the residents who install solar. These residents are doing something that 
makes air cleaner for all of us by helping to reduce carbon dioxide pollution.  Solar installed by residents also provides 
the utilities a way to harvest the free natural resource of sunlight without having to invest in new costly power plants 
that increase energy costs for all us, and impose inevitable enviornmental impacts on all our lives due to the required 
extraction, emissions, or disposal.  Please approve the tarriff revision request so that net metering can be fairly 
implemented for the benefit of us all.

Thank you.
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